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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
FOR
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES

The Mississippi Soil and Water Conservation Commission will issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ 2018-0001) on June 12, 2018 for the purpose of securing a vendor to provide Professional Services.  Vendors interested in receiving the RFQ may contact Mark Gilbert at the Mississippi Soil and Water Conservation Commission, (601) 354-7645, mgilbert@mswcc.ms.gov, 680 Monroe Street, Suite B, Jackson, MS  39202.  Responses must be submitted in writing to the Mississippi Soil and Water Conservation Commission no later than 8:00 AM, CST, July 13, 2018.  
